
Cable Committee 
Meeting 1/15/2019 

7:00 pm started and adjourned at 8:00 pm 
 

Present: 
Steve Flanders 
Doug Alwine 
John Lawton 

Dick Butt 
Rachel Cisto 

 
 
 

Mike Sullivan from the Weare Public Library 
attended the meeting to talk about some of the 
Articles requested by the Town Administrator Naomi 
Bolton.   
 
Department Heads were interviewed.  Nothing has 
been decided as of yet.   
 
Doug Alwine and John Lawton worked on setting up 
programs for the Cable. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm and seconded by 
Stephen Flanders. 


